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St. Louis Infant School – ‘Where Every Child Matters’  

Please find attached, letter from Principal Carmel McCarroll, Admissions Notice and Enrolment Form  



1st February 2021 

Dear Junior Infant Parents,  

St. Louis Infant School will be enrolling pupils for the 2021/2022 academic year over a 

four week period, 1st – 28th February 2021.  

Unfortunately, due to the school closure we are unable to hold our enrolment week in 

the usual manner. Instead, on this website, you can download an Enrolment Form, print 

it out and fill it in. 

Then, between 1st – 28th February you are welcome to return the completed form and a 

copy of your child’s birth certificate;  

 You can call to the school office and return the completed form between    
10am-12pm on any Thursday or Friday in February 
Or 

 Alternatively you can post the Enrolment Form to St. Louis Infant School, Park 
Road, Monaghan Town. 

 

You will be informed by email before 31st March 2021 if you have secured a place.  

Thank you for entrusting your child’s education in our school. The staff and I look 

forward to meeting your child in September 2021. 

I hope you and your families stay safe and well 

Kind regards, 

Carmel McCarroll  

Principal  

 


